
Special points of  interest: 

• April 30      
Family Picnic 
Lunch  

• May 13      
PreK-4th band 
performance 

• May 14         
5th-HS band 
performance 

• May 17-20 
Parent         
Conferences 

• May 21                
K Graduation   
8:30 a.m.          
Celebration       
after             
Graduation 

• May 25     
Wacky Water 
(more infor-
mation soon) 

• May 27         
Early Release 
(12:00)             
and Last Day      
of School 

 

Kindergarten News    April 26, 2021 

Parent Conferences: Please see the Parent Conference Sign-up 
paper “yellow” that is in today’s Maroon Folder. Please return this 
as soon as possible. Let me know if you need a different date/
time. 

 
Family Picnic Lunch:  
This Friday, April 30th, 11:15-12:15 at the football field 
You are welcome to eat lunch with your child on this  
special day. You may bring your child a lunch or you may request a 
sack lunch from the cafeteria.   

If you did not returned the paper concerning lunches for our 
Spring Family Picnic, I have included another copy in today’s Ma-
roon Folder. Please return it tomorrow, even if you are not able to 
attend. We need a count for the cafeteria.  
*If you attend the family picnic this Friday, your child may leave 
with you. You will just need to sign them out. I will have a sign-out 
paper with me at the football field. We are excited about spend-
ing this time with our Shorthorn family. 
 
 
Band Performances: 
May 13th there will be an elementary band performance, PreK-
4th grade! The performance will begin at 6:00pm and will be held 
in the auditorium.  

On May 14th there will be an upper level elementary/high school 
band performance. This performance will also be at 6:00pm in the 
auditorium.  

Mr. Hernandez asks that all students wear jeans and a maroon or 
white shirt.   

The kindergarten students are very excited about this perfor-
mance.    

 

Your child is bringing home their Unit 8 Reading Writing Compan-
ion. This book may stay at home. Please remove it from his/her 
backpack.  
Also included in your child’s Maroon Folder are some of your 
child’s writings. Please remember that your child is just beginning 
to learn the writing process.  I am very proud of your child’s pro-
gress. We have a lot of young authors in our classroom. 
Hint - ask your child to read their writings, instead of trying to 
decode them yourself. 


